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TOWN OF RAYMOND

DELEGATION

AUGUST 21, 2018
Dave Reeve addressed council, urging a reconsideration of Hell’s 
Creek as the name for the Golf Course. Pam Stewart was given 
time to speak in support of the new name. Council will further 
discuss the name at committee meeting on August 28, 2018. 

Intermunicipal 
Collaboration 
Framework 

Legislation presented in the New Municipal Governance Act 
requires municpalities to define how they will work together in an 
Intermunicipal Collaboration Framework. Discussions with the 
County of Warner begin in September. 

Land Use Bylaw 
Ammendments

Second and third readings were passed for Land Use Bylaw 
ammendments that regulate cannibis sales and production within 
Raymond. This addresses impending federal legistlation legalizing 
retail sales of cannibis. 

Real Estate Policy Council made a motion to approve a Town Real Estate Policy. This 
policy allows administration to buy and sell town properties at fair 
market value for redevelopment, municipal use, strategic purposes, 
planning, and development. 
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